
 

 

It’s time to think about the holidays again and purchasing your poinsettias and other holiday plants. 

Support Model Congress and get your orders in by Friday, November 17th.  Delivery will be on 

Thursday, November 30th.  Order forms are available in homeroom or from Mr. Klos in room 109. 

 

Attn:  Interact Club SENIORS – We are making plans to take a senior group photo. Details will follow soon.  

Make sure you watch the Club’s Remind account for the announcement.  Text 81010 with the message 

@79658b. 

 

There will be a College Planning Workshop for parents and students on Wednesday, November 15th at 6:30 PM 

in the 11/12 building.  Come and get important information about finding the right college, Naviance, 

SAT/ACT testing, and financial aid.   

Attention Interact Club – Our winter meeting will be on November 16th in the auditorium after school. We will 

cover the Christmas Parade details and have a few special invitations for other events.  

 

 Attention seniors:  Senior trip payments due, this week, before and after school in the 11/12 cafeteria up until 

Friday.  You must have $900 in your trip account by Friday, November 17th.  See Mr. Strada or Ms. Posch with 

any questions.    

 

Jetty Gear for Grades.  Rewards for students on the honor roll.  Go to Jetty and claim your awards, please bring 

your report card, once per marking period.  You will receive $2.00 per A, and $1.00 per B.  Take advantage of 

this great incentive to achieve high in your academics. 

 

For any student who is a registered traveler going on the Costa Rica Trip, there will be a meeting in the 

9/10 library today, Tuesday, November 14th from 2:00 to 3:00. 

 

Anyone interested in going on a ski/snowboard trip this January, please attend the meeting today, Tuesday 
November 14th, in room 5-4 with Mr. Roessner. 

 

Model Congress will have its next meeting today, Tuesday, November 14th. 

 

All those who signed up to go to France next year, there will be a mandatory meeting after school on 

Wednesday, November 15th.  Please bring a photocopy of your passport to the meeting if you already have one.  

If not, we will discuss it at the meeting.  We will also have another meeting on Wednesday, December 13th at 

2:20 in room 117. 

 

Amnesty International will meet on Thursday, November 16th.  Please come out and make a difference. 

 
“There will be an Art Club meeting on Monday, November 20 after school in room 7-2. New members are always 

welcome!” 

  

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

         TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 14, 2017 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 



High School students may not visit the Middle School without an appointment during or after school 

hours.  An e-mail confirmation of the appointment must be presented at the Greeter’s Desk or Main 

Office (after 3pm) to gain entrance.  No bus passes will be issued for any unauthorized students. 

 

 


